ChemEd / BioLive conference Postponed until 2022

“Unfortunately because of the change in external exam dates and ongoing uncertainty about covid lockdowns, the organising committee has made the decision to delay the conference until the end of next year with the same program, keynotes and venue etc. 

The conference is being rescheduled for a similar time in mid-Nov 2022 and the confirmed dates will be advertised on the website https://chemedbiolive.org/ once finalised. New registrations (for other than existing registrants) will reopen on the website in the first half of next year.
 
Delegates who have already registered can choose either a full refund or can hold their registration over for a year. If a refund is requested, registration cost will be returned to the credit card account (less any credit charge fee), that it was originally charged to. Delegates who choose to retain their registration will not have the hassle of returning the money to their school and then reapplying for funding next year (where appropriate) and will also not have to pay any more, even if the registration fee has to rise somewhat next year because of extra costs and inflation etc. And your existing registration will have a guaranteed acceptance for next years rescheduled event. If your circumstances change during the year, a full refund can still be obtained up to about a month prior to the new conference dates.
 
We are also still hoping to run the ½ day mātauranga Māori panel session scheduled for Saturday 13th Nov this year. Covid-lockdown permitting we are hoping to have the panel meet face-to-face, with a live audience from Auckland (plus potentially Northland and Waikato) teachers, with the event also live streamed to anyone in the country. 

There will be no cost for attendance either in person or on-line for this event. 
Details of timing, venue and how to access will hopefully be finalized within a few weeks.
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